
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery, F1 and F2 Festive Fun Day Mon. 13th December  Y1-Y6 Pantomime Visit Tues. 14th December 

Christmas lunch Wed. 15th December Y1-Y6 Christmas Party Wed. 15th December 

Christmas Raffle Draw Wed. 15th December School closes for Christmas 

(normal finishing times) 

Fri. 17th December  

INSET Day  Tues. 4th January Children return to school Wed 5th January  

Thank you once again to all our families who joined us this week for our Christmas 

productions and another massive well done to our wonderful children- you were all 

amazing! 

After some discussions with parents about how busy this time of year is and 

how much is going on, I wanted to send out this additional newsletter with the 

dates and information on about next week   

Next Week    

Monday 13th December – Nursery, F1 and F2 Festive Fun Day 

On Monday 13th December, Nursery, F1 and F2 are having their festive fun day, which will include 

their Christmas party! Children in Nursery, F1 and F2 can wear their party/Christmas clothes on 

Monday!    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday 14th December, we are taking Years 1- 6 to see Beauty and the 

Beast at the Floral Pavilion. Please return your permission slips and payment if 

you haven’t already. Children need to be in school on time and dressed in their 

uniform as normal please. We will be having lunch when we return to school.   
 

Tuesday 14th December - Panto Visit 

 

Wednesday 15th December- Christmas lunch for all classes 

We will be having our Christmas lunch on Wednesday 15th December. All children who normally 

have hot dinners will be having a Christmas lunch. Those children who would normally have 

packed lunch, but would like a Christmas dinner on this day have already had the opportunity to 

let us know.   

Wednesday 15th December – Y1-6 Christmas Parties 

Years 1-6 will be having their Christmas parties during the afternoon of Wednesday 15th 

December. Children in Years 1-6 can wear their Christmas/ party clothes on this day.  

Christmas Raffle 

Thank you to everyone who has purchased raffle tickets for our Christmas draw! There are still a 

couple of days left to purchase tickets if you would like to. We will draw the winners on Wednesday 

15th December in school, and you will be notified via message on Class Dojo if you have won a prize! 


